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Dear Friend of New Eve,

Thank you for your prayers and support of New Eve Maternity Home.

In 2022, thanks to you and by God’s grace, New Eve served 8 moms and 17 children (7 
newborns). That is love in action!

As we start 2023, our two homes are nearly full, and we are expecting three new babies in the 
coming weeks!

God is good! We could not do this work of sheltering moms and babies without His 
blessings and without you—our faithful prayer warriors and our generous benefactors.

You know that New Eve does not offer short term care for moms and their babies (like 
ultrasounds or diapers).

Rather New Eve offers long term care like housing, parenting classes, healthy lifestyle advice, 
career counseling, mentoring, dress for success classes, and a spiritual literacy program. In short, 
New Eve provides physical, spiritual, emotional, and material support so that mothers can 
celebrate the gift of life free from fear.

And like any home, we must address maintenance issues as they arise so that our homes are safe, 
warm, and welcoming. So that is why we reach out a few times a year to ask for your ongoing 
prayers and your fi nancial support.

Thanks to our “Heavenly Host” monthly donor program, New Eve has been able to plan for 
the unexpected maintenance issues and build our long-term care programs for our moms so that 
they can welcome their baby and start on a new path in life full of confi dence, opportunity, and 
hope.

The “Heavenly Host” monthly donation program gives the New Eve board confi dence in their 
planning and decision making knowing that donations of all sizes will come in each month to 
support our two homes and the women and babies who live there.

Today, I am humbly asking you to consider joining the “Heavenly Host” monthly donor 
program. Donating on a monthly basis is easy to set up and provides steady income for our 
important pro-life, pro-family work.

Donations can be for as little as $10 a month up to $500 or more a month. These can be 
increased, decreased, or ended at any time.
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More importantly, you will feel good knowing your support—no matter your monthly gift size—
is automatically making a difference in the lives of these vulnerable mothers and babies.

Matching Gift Challenge
I am happy to report that, during this holy season of Lent, a generous anonymous donor has 
agreed to offer a matching gift challenge up to $8,000!

This donor will match (dollar for dollar) any one-time donation to New Eve! So, your $25 gift 
becomes $50, your $50 gift becomes $100, etc.

In addition, to help encourage friends to join the “Heavenly Host” monthly donor program, this 
anonymous donor has agreed to double match any new monthly donor! So, a new monthly gift 
of $10 generates a one-time gift of $30. A new monthly gift of $25, generates a one-time gift of 
$75, and so on. This is an amazing opportunity to raise both one-time gifts and increase our 

“Heavenly Host” monthly donor program!

As we turn our thoughts to the sacrificial season of Lent, I humbly ask that you prayerfully 
consider making New Eve one of your monthly charities. Your regular gift will help us continue 
to provide consistently warm, safe shelter for our mothers and babies. In addition, your gift will 
maintain a steady flow of support giving the New Eve board peace of mind knowing that our 
monthly expenses are covered.

Remember, no gift is too small or too large, and we greatly appreciate your prayers and 
your financial support to help maintain our homes for pregnant women in need.

Thank you for your prayerful consideration. May you have a blessed Lent and a glorious Easter! 
God bless you and your family,

Cabell Angle 
President, New Eve Maternity Home

PS – Please help us meet our matching gift challenge of $8,000! One-time gifts are matched 
dollar for dollar! Monthly gifts are doubled!

PPS – If you are already a Heavenly Host monthly donor, THANK YOU! As part of this Lenten 
appeal, would you prayerfully consider increasing your monthly donation by $5 or $10 per 
month?




